
 
For further information, please contact Page 1 of 1 
Vanessa Facey, 03 5682 0418 TRIM: 455/005/005 

  

PRICING REVIEW 

 

OUR BUSINESS IS YOUR BUSINESS 

What matters to you when it comes to water? What is important when it comes to us taking 
care of your sewerage? Ever wanted to have a bit more of a say?  

Help influence and shape the future of the South Gippsland Water by joining our Pricing Review 
Advisory Panel.  

Be part of the Corporation’s 5-yearly review of its service standards, capital and operating 
expenditure, and the required prices charged to customers for the delivery of water and 
wastewater services. 

Philippe du Plessis, Managing Director said, “Every element of the business is open for 
discussion and examination including how the business operates, customer service standards, 
pricing, business strategies and major projects.” 

The Advisory Panel will be a significant voice in driving the Pricing Review and will meet 

approximately six times over the next 12months, with members receiving a sitting fee and 

travel reimbursement from home or workplace for meetings attended. 

South Gippsland Water is seeking feedback from individuals, groups, local businesses and 
industry regarding matters of significance.  

“There will be a range of opportunities for customers to learn more, have a say and feed into 
the review process, but a key component is the formation of our advisory panel.” 

Expressions of interest for panel membership are open, please contact us on 1300 851 636. 

If you would like to receive regular up-dates about the Pricing Review visit the projects page at 
www.sgwater.com.au. 
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